
Dear  

At this time, our records have you in the highest priority for housing needs.  We presume that you are 
staying with us.  Please let us know if your circumstances have change and you wish to depart from 
campus.  

If you are staying, be prepared to move into a different room in the near future.  We will need to better 
consolidate halls and our services as well to provide the safest living environment possible. 

Those asked to move into a different room will not be required to do so until after finals. However, 
students should have their belongings packed and ready for a quick transition. 

We thank you for your flexibility and understanding as our campus responds to the Coronavirus 
pandemic. 

Corry Colonna 
Exec. Director, Housing & Res Life 
Housing & Residential Life 
California State University Long Beach 

  

This is an automated message, if you have questions email or call the housing office at 562.985.4187 
 


